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Boyko re-elected as Catholic board chair  
 

Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools’ Board of Education held its annual organizational meeting on 

November 5, at which Diane Boyko was re-elected chair of the board. Trustee Ron Boechler was elected 

vice-chair.  

 

“I thank my fellow trustees for putting their trust in me again,” said Boyko. “I’m proud of the work that our 

division does. With Jesus Christ, the greatest teacher, as our model, I look forward to the great things we 

will do together serving our students, families and staff.” 

 

With 50 schools and over 19,000 students, Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools is Saskatchewan’s largest 

Catholic school division, providing Catholic education from pre-kindergarten through Grade 12 in Saskatoon 

and area, Biggar, Humboldt, Martensville and Warman. We are rooted in faith, growing in knowledge and 

reaching out to transform the world. 
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